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In Reply Refer To: i
Docket: 50-267/82-27

1

!
Public Service Company of Colorado |

ATTN: 0. R. Lee, Vice President |
Electric Production

P.O. Box 840-
Denver, Colorado 80201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 19, 1983, in reply to our letter

-and Notice of Violation dated December 22, 1982. We have no further questions

at this time and will review your corrective actions during a future inspection.

Sincerely,
i

''OrI lnal Slaned byt |
8

. G. L. MADSEN" I
.

G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1 )

;

| cc w/ encl:
D. W. Warembourg, Nuclear ProductionL

Manager
Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Station
P.O. Box 368
Platteville, Colorado 80651 l

J. Gahm, Quality Assurance
(same address)
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